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American Association of Physicists in. Medicine
THE MIDWEST CHAPTER :

Legislatiyel@ommittee
" WhBéx 367, Hines, IL 60141
e
Richard E. Cunningham, Director o - |\ EDOM OF IN
Div. of Fuel Cycle and Material Safetyu. - . _.ClIoN ACT REQUFESOR'[MAMN
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and For .
Safeguards A ’ &O"a
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Qc ’ %
Washington, D.C. 20555 J 5 2 7—?

Dear Mr. Cunninhham:

This letter is an addendum to our letter of May 15, 1980 requesting a
hearing on your order of May 7, 1980. As such we would like you to
consider the following as an addition to, and in no way a replacement
of that letter.

Prior to the hearing we request, persuant to the "Freedom of Infor-
mation Act": !

11 The cost benefit analysis of your order of May 7, 1980

2, The list of the incidents listed in the first paragraph of section
I of your order including

a., the estimated excess exposures received by both patients and radi-
ation therapy personnel.

b. the way in which the indicated malfunction was detected.

In addition to the five point of question in our letter of May"lS. 1980,
we also question:

vi the potential for lethal exposures of operating personnel. Inci-
dents of which we are aware in recent years have lead to exposures
less than or about 0.1 rem. low by3f: orders of magnitude for le-
thal exposures, i

Yours truly,

S AB L

Lincoln B. Hubbard, Ph.D.
Chairman
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cc J LeVan

Comm. members
NRC Legal Dir.
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